
What a week it has been at Ramsgate Holy Trinity. I am sure that you will 

agree from the photographs in this newsletter that the children have had 

the most amazing week celebrating their love of books! Throughout the 

week children have spent time with their reading buddies. 

Effua Gleed and Josh Lacey led two inspiring workshops for each 

year group and every single child thoroughly enjoyed listening to 

and taking part in activities linked to ‘The Princess and the Pee’ 

and ‘The Time Travelling Twins.’ A big thank you to Nicci 

Rosengarten (The Kids Books Curator) who helped organise and 

chaperone the authors to and from the school. On World Book Day 

itself, everyone dressed up as their favourite story character and 

the children enjoyed parading around the school hall in their   

costumes. 

The PTFA also provided the children with a cake and pre-loved 

book fayre. A big thank you to all those that helped and           

supported this event. They raised £95.19, which will be put    

towards the cost of some new books for our school library.  


